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July 26,2011

via e-ntail: elena@j udgewatch.org
Elena Sassower, Esq.
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc.
P.O. Box 3002
Southampton, NY 11969

RE: Freedom of Information Law (FOIL) Request # 110450

Dear Ms. Sassower:

Pursuant to Public Officers Law $89(3)(a), the Ofiice of the Attorney General
acknowledges receipt ofyour FOIL request on July 19,2011.

We are performing a diligent search for the records you request. We will notiff you of
the status of your request on or before August 24,2011.

If we should locate any documents that respond to your request, please note that the first
five pages would be provided free of charge, and the production of the remaining pages would
cost $.25 per page. If the response to your request will be provided in another medium, we will
noti$ you ofany charges.

Very truly yours,

I,"o Y,fi'^-
Joshua Pepper
Assistant Attorney General
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